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Dear Enfield Council

I live in the High Barnet and my son goes to school in the area and one the primary reasons
of our choice of the area and our well being is the green spaces the area offers. [ value all
green spaces in areas which protects its special character and I love that I can go for walks
and enjoy fresh air in the area where I live. I therefore OBJECT to proposed site allocation
which would allow development of 160 homes in the captioned green belt land. I think
there are some very strong reasons to protect this Green belt, some of these are listed
below:

1) to protect the air quality in the area, biodiversity and is directly in contradiction to
climate change policies.

2) to protect flooding risk and balance in he area apart from protecting the heritage of the
area.

3) to protect high quality green belt’s destruction for construction which can be done
on other brown sites

4) to avoid traffic congestion and prevent open space for walking, cycling and community
activity in the area

5) to avoid further damage to ecological balance of the area . This is a sensitive area and
construction here could severely increase flooding risk in the area and impact surface
water levels

Please can you remove this proposed site from next edition of local plan and retain the
green belt status of the land.

Regards
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